
Hello Ladies 
 

 What a difference a week makes – It was great to play the Coronation Foursomes in 

sunshine; even though there was a nippy easterly wind that kept the temperature down.   
 

 Good news - our ‘A’ team match against Kenwick resulted in a resounding victory for us - 

but not such good news for the match against Elsham which we unfortunately lost.  I must 

say it was a pleasure to see such fantastic golf by our Cleethorpes ladies in both matches, 

they really did deserve to win both - Well done and well played. 
 

 Charity Day is fast approaching and I would very much appreciate wine, chocolates or 

biscuits for raffle prizes also cakes, large or small, for the halfway house.  There is a list up 

on the board for bakers.  Ladies who have invited players would you indicate on the list 

what your team would like to order to eat; please use only one line per team. 
 

 Winter League - In an attempt to keep us playing regularly through the winter, Julia Sales 

suggested we had a Winter League with players of all levels participating.  Julia very kindly 

donated two beautiful silver salvers (to be presented annually) to the winning pair who this 

year was Elaine Barker and Gill Woodward congratulations to them both.   Julia also gave 

each of them to keep an engraved glass to commemorate the Winter League’s conception.  

Our thanks go to Julia for such a lovely and generous gesture. 
 

 There are only a few tickets remaining for the Abba Tribute Night on Saturday 22nd June 

this event is instead of the customary Captains’ Summer Ball so please, if you have not 

already done so, get a ticket and support both me and Dick at this event. 
 

 Our Sunday Driver is this weekend and I am really looking forward to seeing you at Oulton 

Hall at about 10:00am for bacon/sausage buns. 
 

 It was really nice to see Lynn Hattle and Margaret Walker back playing today.  See you all 

next week for the Hyundai Medal.  Make a note in your diaries that the Over 65’s 

competition will now take place on 7th August. 
 

 Thank you to Alison Fletcher for standing in for Susan Colvin this week, it is much 

appreciated. 
 

Now for the results:-  
 

1st  Mandy Moore and Janice Williams 

2nd  Mavis Webster and Heather Woolley 

3rd  Pauline Smith and Janet Todd 
 

Mandy and Janice will go forward to the regional finals, well done to both of them and the other 

prize-winners.  Thank you to everyone who played today.  
 

The Blue Box roll over contained £43:00 and the lucky winner was Carol Hornsey. Thank you all for 

participating. 
 

Anne Poultney 

Lady Captain 


